
 

LICENSING ACT 2003 
 

NOTICE OF REVIEW FOR PREMISES LICENCE 
 

Notice is hereby given that Walsall Council Licensing Authority has 
received notice pursuant to section 167 of the Licensing Act 2003 from 
the Magistrate’s Court following a closure order for the premises relating 
to: 
 

 

Following this notice, the Licensing Authority will be reviewing the 
premises licence persuant to section 167 of the Licensing Act 2003.  
 

Interested parties and responsible authorities may make representations 
to the Licensing Unit at: The Licensing Unit, Walsall Council, Civic 
Centre, Darwall Street, Walsall, WS1 1TP or via email: 
Licensing@walsall.gov.uk.  
 
Any person wishing to make representations should do so in writing 
between 21 April 2022 to 27 April 2022. 
 

Details of the notice and Licensing Register may be viewed by sending a 
request to Licensing@walsall.gov.uk. 
 
A copy of the closure order from the Magistrate’s is also attached with 
this notice. 
 

 
20 April 2022 

SPAR 
62 Walsall Road 
Aldridge 
Walsall 
WS9 0JW 
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